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Dear Federal and State Affairs Committee,  
 
I am for SB 391 because the people should know if they are voting for a career politician or not.  
We have eight legislators in office over the twenty-year mark. This is extreme. There is a 
legislator that has been in office for twenty-nine years.  
 
I believe we should add or edit this bill to add term limits. This is very popular among voters. If 
you go through the Senate roster and the House roster, it is shocking.  
 
Thank you,  
Hannah Mingucci  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


